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19th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

School Uniform 

 

Pupils wearing their school uniform is very important. It helps pupils feel a part of 

Aston Tower and encourages good behaviour. Thank you for your support with this. 

However, some children are not following our uniform policy with their footwear. 

Children should NOT wear boots of any kind, including ankle boots. Children should 

wear black shoes with flat heels. 

 

For PE lessons, pupils should wear a sports kit with trainers.  

 

Teachers will be asked to check if your child has the right uniform and will talk to you 

if not. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Moore 

 

Jonathan Moore 

Headteacher 
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